TECHNICAL COMMITTEE – 15th November 2007

RECORD OF MEETING

· A proposal to send officials to International meetings in order to help teams understand how to appeal was tabled.  This paper will be submitted to the UK Athletics Board.

· UK Athletics Health and Safety Manager’s proposal that all officials must have attended a Health and Safety course by April 2009 was approved by the Technical committee.

· The 2008 Officials Conference was thoroughly discussed with a title ‘Preparing for 2012 – Learning from the Olympic/Paralympic experiences.  An outline of the day will be posted on the UK Athletics website before the next meeting.

· An overview of the assessment process for the 2007 outdoor track and field season was presented.  Report forms will be available on the UK Athletics website and will also be sent to Chiefs with their invitations to officiate.

· Date of next meeting – 16th January 2008

